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George and Chuck have been implementing the new KACE systems, preparing
update scripts, deployment images and work order flows.

Dell has delivered all 1,524 computers. The IT staff is in the process of
inventorying units and preparing for imaging.

The IT has collected 1,135 HP computers from staff and students and preparing
for recycling.

George has patrticipated in the Principal Search Panel and sat in on interviews
and presentations for the open positions at Intermediate and Rodgers.

The technicians made few repairs to old units as they were coming to end of life
and end of warranty in June.

The technicians have been creating a how-to manual for staff for new equipment
and applications.

Work orders are on hold until we distribute new equipment

We will be applying version updates to several systems including phones, video
surveillance, Lunchtime and Impero
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